
 

 

Every child         Every chance         Every day 

Weddington’s vision is for all to thrive. ‘Weddy’ graduates will venture into the wider 

world as curious, courageous and confident individuals, who are equipped with the tools 

for continued success 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are excited to announce that Weddington will be welcoming the Scholastic Travelling 
Book Fair back into school on Wednesday 24th September 2025. 
 
The children will have the opportunity to look round the book fair before it is open to 
parents/carers.  
 
You will be able to visit the book fair, which will be located in the KS2 hall (please enter via 
the KS2 hall doors) on the following dates: 
 
Thursday 25th September – for parents/carers of children in Reception and KS1 
Monday 29th September – for parents/carers of children in KS2 
 
The fair will run from 3:15pm – 4pm each day.  
 
Like last year, the book fair will accept card payments (preferred method) as well as cash. To 
pay via card, you will need to scan the QR code, visible at the fair, select Weddington 
Primary School and make your payment. You will need to share the confirmation code with 
a member of staff to then take your book home. Alternatively, you can pay via the card 
reader available at the fair.  
 
Exciting news! The 3 for 2 offer on books is back for this fair. Choose 3 books and get the 
cheapest free. Please note, this offer is available on books only and does not include 
stationery and notebooks.  
 
As a school, we receive rewards for books purchased at the fair, which means, in turn, we 
will be able to continue to purchase new books for the children at Weddington.  
 
Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss E. Randall 
English Lead. 

 


